BERKELEY UNIFIED SCHOOL DISTRICT

ADMINISTRATIVE OFFICES 1414 WALNUT STREET BERKELEY 9, CALIFORNIA THOLDWGII 1 - 1422

C. H. WENNERBERG SUPERINTENDENT OF SCHOOLS



November 16, 1959

Mrs. Corinne Gilb 111 El Camino Real Berkeley, California

Dear Mrs. Gilb:

On behalf of the Board of Education, I am inviting you to serve as a member of the Citizens' Committee on Educational Policy of the Berkeley Unified School District. This Committee will be advisory to the Board in defining the basic educational goals and policies of our schools.

I sincerely hope you will be able to serve our community in this uniquely important capacity.

Please advise me of your decision at your early convenience.

Sincerely yours,

Paul J. Sanazaro

President, Board of Education

PJS:b